
 Heathfield Junior School 
 Cobbett Road ­ Twickenham ­ Middlesex ­ TW2 6EN  T: 020 8894 3525 ­ F: 020 8893 4073   

  www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org  E: info@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk      

 EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER – Mr Paul Clayton 

                                                                        

   

LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 

 

20th January 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 4 Ducklings 2023 

Next half term in Science, we are learning about living things 

and in Geography, we are learning about food and farming. We 

are also reading Charlotte’s Web in English, which is set on a 

farm. As part of our enrichment activities, on Monday 20th 

March each Year 4 class will receive a delivery of duck eggs. 

The children will have the opportunity to observe duck eggs 

hatching and take care of the ducklings over a two-week period. 

We are all very excited about this visit!  
 

It is necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for this 
activity. We have been fortunate to have received some funding 
from the PTA enabling us to suggest a contribution of £5.60 (or 
£2.80 for those entitled to free school meals). If we do not 
receive enough contributions or other funding from elsewhere to 
cover the cost, it may be necessary to cancel. You will be 
informed if this happens. 
 
 

Please make your payment on Scopay, using the Code:            
4 DUCKLINGS 23 by Friday 3rd February. 
 
Kind regards 
Year 4 Team 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

